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MAINE TURNPIKE AUTHORITY 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
Request for Letters of Interest 

Consultant Contract 2019.102 

TOLL SERVICES 

 
 

The following questions have been submitted.  Answers to the questions are noted.  

Consultants shall utilize this information in preparing their Letters of Interest. 

 

1.  The Request for Letters of Interest reads:  

 

The Maine Turnpike Authority (Authority) hereby solicits Letters of Interest from firms 

interested in:  

• becoming prequalified by the Authority to perform Toll Services, or  

• becoming prequalified by the Authority to perform Toll Services and subsequently 

receive a Request for Qualifications or Proposal to be considered for a Toll Services 

contract. 

 

Do we need to indicate in our LOI which of the above we are seeking and is there a 

difference between the two? 

Answer:  Being prequalified in Toll Services is a requirement in order to provide General 

Engineering Consultant Services (Contract 2019.103) for the Maine Turnpike Authority.  

Once a Consultant is prequalified in Toll Services, they will automatically be solicited to 

respond to the Request for Qualifications for Toll Services (Contract 2019.102).  

Consultants may indicate which they are interested in, but it is not necessary.   

2. We see that there is a RFQ for Toll Services posted on the MTA website. Is this RFQ for 

existing pre-qualified Consultants from the 2014 contract or is this in conjunction with the 

LOI for prequalification for the new 2020 contract? And if the RFQ is for the new 

prequalification for the 2020 contract, will proposers be notified well in advance to be able 

to prepare a proposal for the RFQ for Toll Services?   

Answer:  The Maine Turnpike Authority is currently updating the list of Prequalified 

Consultants for Toll Services from 2014.  Consultants who are prequalified for Toll 

Services in 2019 will be solicited to respond to the Request for Qualifications for Toll 

Services (Contract 2019.102).  Letter of Interest for Prequalification for Toll Services are 

due by April 26, 2019.  The Authority will post the updated list of Prequalified Consultants 

for Toll Services on its website by May 24, 2019.  Statements of Qualifications for Toll 

Services are due by June 21, 2019. 
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NOTES: The above items shall be considered as part of the submittal. 
 

 

All Consultants are required to acknowledge the receipt of the Addendum No. 1 by signing below 

and faxing this sheet to Nate Carll, at 207-871-7739.   
 

 

 

Business Name 

 

 

Print Name and Title 

 

 

Signature 

 

 

Date 

 

 

 

 


